
CLASS SIX SUMMER INTERNSHIP PROGRAM 

 

The Grammar School Limassol proudly announces the launch of a Class Six 

internship program for the second year running, scheduled to commence June 30th. 

This program aims to provide our students the opportunity to experience various 

fields of employment, enabling them to explore their interests and passions while 

preparing them for future endeavours. 

As part of the program we have arranged with a diverse range of companies 

and organizations to offer our students a wide array of internship opportunities. We 

have compiled and attached the “Internship positions 2025” document listing all 

participating companies and organizations to date. 

We encourage both students and parents/guardians to review the document 

and discuss potential internship options that align with the students interests and 

career expectations. Students can proceed to fill out the registration form attached. 

Please note that the school serves as a liaison between students and 

respective organizations and cannot be held accountable for any 

discrepancies and issues that may arise at the organization of interest. 

  

Details of the program include: 

- Start date: All internships start on 30th of June 2025 (unless otherwise stated 

in the “Internships position 2025” document) 

- End date: All internships are compulsory for a week (5 working days),  

please note that internships can be extended by more than one week upon 

discussion with the intern and the organization/company. 

- Eligibility: Open to all Class 6 students. 

- Deadline to submit registration forms: 04/04/25 

 

Participation requirements 

- Completed registration form 

- Commitment to attend and complete the program schedule.  

- Uphold professional behaviour, demonstrate respect and proudly represent 

our school. 

We believe that this internship program will be a transformative experience for 

our students, equipping them with the skills and confidence needed to navigate the 

professional world successfully.  



Please note failing to attend your assigned internship without a valid 

reason or withdrawing at the last minute may result in exclusion from school 

events, school representations, and other school-related activities. Any 

inappropriate behaviour during the internship will also have similar 

consequences. 

Should you have any concerns or questions in the meantime, please do not 

hesitate to contact us. 

 

Thanking you in advance for your cooperation. 

Kyriakos Karmiotis and Marya Sphicas, 

Heads of Class 6 and 7 

The Grammar School 

25727933 

 


